Rosenberg Corey

From: Lori Johnson <ljohnson@eastwestcollege.edu>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:08 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Vote YES on HB2004

Dear Senate Human services committee

| am writing this email today to implore you to vote YES on HB2004, Because Too many Oregonians face
double or triple-digit rent increases. Oregon’s current law does not provide adequate fairness for the 4 in 10
Oregonians who are renters. Oregon’s towns and cities have low vacancy rates, between 1-3%. When families
are displaced by evictions or rent hikes, finding a new home is difficult and expensive. Homelessness is a real
risk, and families suffer financial impacts as well as negative job, school, and health consequences.
Communities of color, seniors, people with disabilities, and people with low incomes are disproportionately
impacted when landlords exploit the eviction process. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Lori Johnson
Dean of Admissions

Direct Dial: 503-946-1654
Fax: 503-232-4392
Main: 503-233-6500 x 215

ljiohnson@eastwestcollege.edu

East West College of the Healing Arts
525 NE Oregon Street, Portland, OR 97232
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